
Merced to Madera Project
Informational Open House

Tuesday,
November 19, 2024
5:30 – 7:00 p.m.

Chowchilla City Hall
Council Chambers
130 S. 2nd Street
Chowchilla, CA 93610

Wednesday,
November 20, 2024
5:30 – 7:00 p.m.

Merced Civic Center
Samuel Pipes Room
678 W. 18th Street
Merced, CA 95340

Join Us for an Update on the Merced to Madera Project
The California High-Speed Rail Authority and Merced to 
Madera project designer Stantec Consulting Services will 
be hosting two informative and engaging Open House 
meetings offering the residents of Madera and Merced 
counties an opportunity to learn more about recent 
updates. There will be a short Merced to Madera Project 
overview presentation beginning at 5:45 p.m. each night.

Attendees can:

• Learn more about the California High-Speed 
Rail project including its goals, timelines, and 
key milestones.

• Explore detailed maps and visualizations of the 
planned design for the Merced to Madera segment.

• Ask questions and get answers directly from the 
design team.

For more information, please visit the Authority’s 
website at www.hsr.ca.gov or contact Augie Blancas, 
Public Information Officer at (559) 720-6695 or by email 
at augie.blancas@hsr.ca.gov.

Spanish and Hmong translation will be available at the 
meeting. All other interpretation, translation, and language 
requests and requests for reasonable accommodation must 
be made 72 hours in advance of the scheduled meeting 
date by calling (916) 324-1541 or emailing info@hsr.ca.gov.

For TTY/TTD assistance, call (916) 324-1541 or the California 
Relay Service at 711.
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